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STAFF RECOMMENDATION


COMES NOW the Staff (“Staff”) of the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Commission”) and respectfully states as follows:


1.
On November 9, 2000, the Staff filed a memorandum recommending Commission approval of a proposed change, on an interim subject-to-refund status, in the Purchased Gas Adjustment factors of United Cities Gas Company (“United Cities” or “Company”), effective December 1, 2000 for the then-upcoming winter season.  The Commission so ordered on November 20, 2000. 

2.
In the attached Memorandum, which is labeled Appendix A, the Staff recommends that the Commission issue an Order requiring United Cities to make the indicated ACA account balance adjustments in its next ACA filing, to comply with the indicated reliability recommendation, and to respond by October 25, 2002 to the recommendations included in the Memorandum. 

WHEREFORE, the Staff respectfully requests that the Commission issue an Order adopting the Staff’s recommendations, as set forth in the attached Memorandum. 
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